
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED PLANS, SPECIFICATIONS, FORM 
OF CONTRACT AND ESTIMATE OF COST FOR THE HORNICK ROADWAY AND 
DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT FOR THE CITY OF HORNICK, IOWA. 

Notice Is Hereby Given:  That at 7:00 p.m. at the City Hall, 400 Main Street, Hornick, Iowa, on 
April 24, 2024, the City Council of the City of Hornick, Iowa (the “City”) will hold a public 
hearing on the proposed plans and specifications, form of contract and estimate of cost (the 
“Contract Documents”) for the proposed Hornick Roadway and Drainage Improvements Project.  
The improvements to be constructed in connection with the Project shall generally consist of the 
following:  

HORNICK ROADWAY AND DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS 
Project includes all labor, materials, and equipment necessary to construct project; 
Class 10 roadway and borrow excavation, aggregate roadway cover, granular 
shoulders, binder bitumen, culvert and intakes, manhole adjustments, driveway 
remove and replace, valve box replacement, mulching, seeding and fertilizing, and 
other related construction work including cleanup.  Division 1 will be removal and 
replacement of selected roadway on the eastern side of the City and construction of a 
ditch along the roadway.  Division 2 will be selected patches of roadway on the western 
side of the City.  East and west sides of the City are delineated by Main Street. 
Work shall be completed by November 1, 2024. 

Detailed information regarding the physical elements of the Project is available for inspection at 
the office of the City Clerk.  A copy of the proposed Contract Documents is also on file for public 
inspection in the office of the City Clerk. 
At said hearing any interested person may file written objections or comments and may be heard 
orally with respect to the subject matter of the hearing. 
This notice is given by order of the City Council of the City of Hornick, Iowa. 
Lori Teel, City Clerk 
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